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Dear Parents/Carers,

There have been a few glimmers of hope this week that the warm weather may soon be with us, therefore |
am writing with a few notices and a reminder of the activities taking place in school this summer term.

Summer Weather

As the weather improves, please can you ensure that your child attends school wearing suncream every day.
They may also bring a bottle of sunscreen with them each day to reapply at lunchtime however, they must
be able to do this themselves. Please note that there are suncreams now readily available which offer 8-
hours of protection and will therefore ensure your child is safe all day. All children should have a wide-
brimmed sunhat and a refillable water bottle to access throughout the day. Please ensure that all of your
child’s items, including jumpers and coats, are clearly labelled with your child’s full name. We have a lot of
lost property which is all unnamed and so incredibly difficult for us to return to its owners.

Toys
Children are not allowed to bring toys into school. Classes that have ‘Show and Tell’ should only be bringing
unusual and unique items in to show to their class and on the day of ‘Show and Tell".

Important Dates

Monday 6th May - May Bank Holiday

Monday 13- Thursday 16" May - Year 6 SATs week

Sunday 19" May - Worship Council leading Pentecost Sunday Service at All Saints Church
Beech Class — Wednesday 22™ May

Monday 27 May to Friday 31 May - Half term

Friday 7" June, 9.30am - Trysull Trot

Monday 10%- Friday 15 June - Year 4 Multiplication Check Week

Chestnut Class — Wednesday 19* June

Monday 24" — Friday 28th June - Year 5/6 Residential to the Pioneer Centre
Friday 5% July, 9.30am - Sports Day

Monday 8" July, 3.30pm - Loud Hall Music and School Choir Summer Concert
Wednesday 17'" July, 2pm and 6pm - Year 5/6 Production

Friday 19 July, 1.15pm - Break up for Summer Holiday

Monday 22 July - INSET day

Have a lovely long bank holiday weekend and we look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday.
Yours sincerely,

Ma&@ﬁ%

Mrs de Graaff
Headteacher

Caring and achieving with Jesus at our side
“I can do all things through him (lesus) who gives me strength” — Philippians 4:13
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